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Senator Whish-Wilson asked: 

Senator WHISH-WILSON:  Can you tell us how much of the $3 million has now been used 

and, if possible, how much of it has been allocated to raking versus stabilisation versus 

stormwater versus revegetation? 

Mr Costello:  I may have to take the details of the breakdown on notice, if that is okay. 

Answer: 

As of 30 June 2015, of the $3 million approved, $1 million has been paid to Launceston City 

Council. In addition, the Council contributed $810,648 for the 2014 – 15 financial year. 

The 2014 – 15 expenditure of the total $1,810,648 comprised: 

 $584,832 for sediment management 

 $915,940 for riverbank stabilisation 

 $164,714 for stormwater/sewer outlet rationalisation 

 $100,000 for riparian protection and restoration  

 $45,162 for monitoring and evaluation. 


